



Understanding & Waiver Form, Fee Risk Consent

Before sending your child to Mill Basin Day Camp, we want to make sure you understand that in light of the current medical, legal and economic conditions resulting from the COVID 19 pandemic, and recognizing that these conditions are subject to abrupt change at any time, you are sending your child to camp under the following conditions.

1. While we wish that we could control every possible risk, and while we will use our best efforts to keep your child safe from the COVID 19 virus, we want to make clear that we cannot promise or guarantee that this or any other pathogen will not enter camp, and that by the very nature of the personal interaction that takes place in the camp environment, there is always a risk of your child becoming ill with this or any other communicable disease. We want you to be fully aware of this risk in making the decision to send your child to camp this summer, and that you are willing to assume and accept it on your child's behalf.

2. Our efforts to keep your child safe include minimizing contact with anyone outside of the camp community. Although we understand the importance of traditional visiting day to you and your child, the safety of our camp community must come first, so in lieu of visiting day or any other in person contact we will be posting picture as we always do on our website for you to be able to share.

We know this could present a problem for some families, so we want to be sure that you understand the necessity of isolating our campus as much as possible.

3. We believe in our ability to open camp this summer in a manner that meets our camp's as well as CDC safety standards. Although guidelines for testing are changing rapidly, we are planning for evaluating for COVID 19 in campers and staff as often times throughout the camp program as possible.

This process is important to achieving our health goals for this summer and if there is any reason that this process will be difficult for your child, we should be in contact prior to the camp season.

4. Because we want to do everything to keep camp operating in a safe manner, if your child is exhibiting symptoms such as an elevated fever or other symptoms of other communicable disease, they may be quarantined as recommended by our medical staff. Depending upon the medical advice we receive, you may be required to make immediate arrangements to pick up your child. We understand the hardship this could present, but we want to do all we can to assure the safety of both your child and the rest of the camp population.

5. If your child has been in contact with anyone who is exhibiting symptoms of or who has COVID 19, you must contact us immediately so that we may decide on an appropriate protocol.

6. Much of the cost to prepare and operate a camp is incurred prior to the camp season. For this reason, if camp closes before the scheduled last day, whether by government order or by a decision of the directors that doing so is in the best interests of campers and staff, we cannot provide any refunds of your tuition.

Signed By Parent or Legal Guardian

____/____/_____
Date